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McGuire to host 48th Annual Legislative Fisheries Forum This 

Thursday, November 4 

Joint Committee on Fisheries and Aquaculture to discuss the state’s historic drought and  its devastating impacts to 

endangered salmon, the upcoming launch of the Dungeness Crab season, the disastrous Southern California oil 

spill and ways to keep our state’s fishing communities thriving  

Sacramento, CA – Senator Mike McGuire, chairman of the Joint Committee on Fisheries and Aquaculture, will 

convene the 48th annual Zeke Grader Fisheries Forum this Thursday, November 4 at the State Capitol in 

Sacramento. 

This year, the Legislature’s annual showcase of Golden State fisheries and aquaculture will feature critical 

discussions about the devastating drought and its impacts to California’s endangered salmon species.  

Thursday’s conversation on salmon comes two months after Senator McGuire and the Joint Committee worked with 

Indigenous and environmental leaders and the fleet to highlight the abominable conditions facing these iconic fish 

species. Tomorrow’s hearing will make it clear just how much damage the Golden State salmon fishery has 

experienced this summer and will highlight the solutions we must implement in order to bring them back from the 

brink.  

The Forum will also include presentations and discussions focused on the upcoming Dungeness crab season, the 

state’s aquaculture program, our important fishery management processes, the state’s response to the Huntington 

Beach oil spill and its impacts on fishermen and the environment, and a discussion about how to keep California 

fishing communities thriving. The agenda features presentations by tribal and state agency leaders, commercial and 

recreational fishing representatives and science and policy experts.  

“From the historic California drought to a devastating oil spill and a bad crab season in 2020, our fisheries 

and fishing communities have been through a lot over these past twelve months,” McGuire said. 

“Thursday’s Forum will be this year’s most critical gathering on the state of California’s fisheries, the 

massive challenges we face with climate change and what state leaders must do to keep endangered salmon 

species alive and our coastal communities thriving.” 

The hearing begins at 10 a.m. on Thursday November 4, and will be held in Room 4203 of the Capitol. The public is 

welcome to attend the hearing.  

The hearing will be live-streamed via the Senate web site: http://senate.ca.gov/. For more information about the 

Fisheries Forum visit the Committee web site at: http://fisheries.legislature.ca.gov/. 
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